

Week of: 8/25-8/29

A NOTE From The Teacher

Thank you for choosing
St. John the Evangelist for
your child's education. I am
excited for the new school
year and look forward to
working with you to help your
student grow academically
and spiritually this year.
Please remember to fill out
the parent survey by Friday,
September 5. Thank you!

Reminders

There will be no school Monday, September 1, in observance of Labor Day.

Students need to bring clothes to change into for Physical Education class on Mondays and Tuesdays.

(Ontact Me

Mrs. Emíly Wisniewskí 414-321-8540 ewisniewski@sje.school

What We Are Learning

We spent our time getting to know one another and familiarizing ourselves with the classroom environment and our schedule. Students designed a sticker to represent themselves and participated in an escape room that challenged them to work together while learning about growth vs. fixed mindsets. Next week, we will discuss September reading goals and start digging into our literacy curriculum.

AT HOMP

Students should read at least 20 minutes each night.

Upcoming Events

- Parent Night Thursday, August 28, 6:30pm
- First All-School Mass Wednesday, September 3, 10:00am
- Fun Run and Tailgate Party Friday, September 12. 5:00pm
 - RSVP due September 4